
Charge- Trail Management Advisory Committee (TMAC) 2022 

Overall Goal of the Trails Committee: 

The purpose of this committee is to act as advisory group to the Parks and Recreation Director regarding 

matters pertaining to the Stratham Hill Park trail network. This committee will make recommendations 

to the Parks and Recreation Director. The committee will base recommendations on the TMAC report 

adopted by the Select Board, in 2022. The Committee will focus on elements of Phase 1 of that report.  

The committee will also serve as a sounding board for the residents of Stratham and trail users to 

express their opinions and raise concerns as they relate to the work plan outlined in Phase 1.    

1. Develop comprehensive signage plan throughout the trail network 

a. That is responsive to the Select Board’s direction and lead in coordinating an overall 

approach to signage between the Conservation Commission, Park Association and 

Heritage Commission.   

b. Update and define clear Rules and Regulations that incorporate all allowed uses, 

including leash regulations, e-bikes and leaf blowing. 

c. Create new trail map.  

2. Develop trail maintenance plan  

a. Develop trail log to catalog trails and conditions, structures and known maintenance 

needs.  

b. Use Trail Log to determine scope of projects: volunteer based, contract work or other.  

c. Annual/semi-annual photos of current trail conditions. 

d. Develop a volunteer steward program to help support ongoing trail maintenance. 

3. Organize trail workdays 

a. Based on projects identified in #2, assist in the organization of four trail workdays. 

Structure: 

The Trails Committee will be an ad hoc committee and expire at the end of Town Meeting 2023. It will 

consist of 7-9 members appointed by the Select Board. A Chairperson and Vice Chairperson will be 

elected by membership. The Chairperson will be responsible for conduct of the meetings, for identifying 

people who will undertake committee tasks, and for supporting and following up on those tasks. One 

committee member will serve as secretary. TMAC will act as an advisory to the Parks and Recreation 

Director who will be the staff liaison to the committee.  

Membership: 

Membership on the committee will open to Stratham residents and appointed by the Select Board.  

Membership will include a member from the Conservation Commission and the Stratham Hill Park 

Association. The staff liaison shall be a non-voting member. Applications for vacancies will be accepted 

through the Town Administrator’s office.  

Monthly Meetings: 

A regular monthly meeting will be held on the third Wednesday of each month at 7 p.m. at the Stratham 

Municipal Center. Other meetings and workshops can be scheduled as necessary. 

 


